
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear RES Families, 
 
During the summer months of each year, Student Transportation Services 
works to revise applicable bus route schedules to accommodate new 
students and/or new school requirements.  As a result, some students may 
experience changes in their bus route schedule.  Please be sure to check 
your child(ren)’s busing information in late August before school begins. 
 
BusPlanner makes it easy and secure to access your child(ren)’s busing 
information. We encourage all families to sign up for BusPlanner at 
https://asdsbp.nbed.nb.ca/, to receive information about busing such as 
stops and schedules, delays and school cancellations. 
 
Busing information for the 2024-2025 school year will be available after July 
15, 2024, and families are encouraged to check BusPlanner for any 
changes. For a quick video about signing up to BusPlanner, visit: 
https://youtu.be/SCar0ZbXkNs. 
 
If your child(ren) will require courtesy busing for the 2024-2025 school year, 
please access the Parent Portal Site at http://asdsbp.nbed.nb.ca  and 
choose "Online Forms and Requests" located in the Parent drop down 
menu on or after July 15, 2024.  Please Note:  all alternate 
locations/courtesy busing is deleted annually and you must make a new 
request annually. 
 
For new users, create your account using the same email address listed as 
a primary contact in PowerSchool, and your child will automatically be 
associated with your account. If you are an existing user and the login 
email is different from the one listed in PowerSchool, your child will no 
longer be associated with your account. You will need to update your 
information in Power School or create a new account using your primary 
Power School contact information to view your child’s information in 
BusPlanner. All other existing users will see no change. 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasdsbp.nbed.nb.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLaurie.Rans%40nbed.nb.ca%7C7b96f0d3f8a74cb85c8108dba017a2f9%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638279795890509762%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5cLCcRaaKx6l6X4yFzoINAkwFBi%2FEqU6lIwcpNZewNs%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FbjC0zFjZN6fCk6j6-56YFA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRmwOi1P0QcaHR0cHM6Ly95b3V0dS5iZS9TQ2FyMFpiWGtOc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZN01td9kpfLc_lITYXNkc2luZm9AbmJlZC5uYi5jYVgEAAAAAg~~&data=05%7C01%7CLaurie.Rans%40nbed.nb.ca%7C7b96f0d3f8a74cb85c8108dba017a2f9%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638279795890509762%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1C9QOrOPpioZjC4t61awKFsaqGIWVlytkU8cgZDHDI8%3D&reserved=0
http://asdsbp.nbed.nb.ca/

